NORTHEAST DISTRICT

3426 BILLS ROAD
JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32207

(904) 396-6959

-

W v STATE OF FLORIDA
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION

April 27, 1983

Colonial Pipeline Company
3390 Peachtree =

Lenox Towers
Atlanta, GA 30326

Attention: Mr. Jim Sorrow
Dear Sir:

M & W Industrial Coating, Inc. has requested that the Department

of Environmental Regulation review their procedure for disposal of
tank cleaning residue. A letter (RE: Colonial Pipeline Company
Tank Cleaning Transportation and Disposal of Waste) was reviewed and
the procedure contained in that letter met the requirements of the
State for the handling of a Subcategory C hazardous waste.

If I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to call.
Sincerely, //4>///
Ernest E. Frey, Supervisor
Hazardous Waste Section
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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/AFFIRMAT!VE ACTION EMPLOYER

BOB GRAHAM

VICTORIA J. TSCHINKEL

G. DOUG DUTTON
DISTRICT MANAGER



